
Friday 8th March 2024 

Peace  Perseverance  Truthfulness  Courage  Compassion  Respect  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

    In the blink of an eye… it’s March!  

As you will be aware from correspondence last week, we were visited by Ofsted last Tuesday 

27th  and Wednesday 28th February. Thank you very much to those of you that were able to 

contribute your thoughts and opinions via the Parent Survey. This helps us to understand what 

is working well and how we can further improve.  

All of the staff worked exceptionally hard to ensure we were well prepared and ready to show the inspectors just 

how wonderful our school is! We are eagerly awaiting the final report, which we anticipate will provide valuable 

insights into the strengths and areas for development within our school. We want to express our gratitude for your 

continued support and partnership in creating a positive learning environment for our children. As soon as we 

receive the official report, we will promptly share the findings with you, highlighting the achievements and outlin-

ing our plans for improvement. Your involvement and feedback are essential to our success, and we are commit-

ted to working together to ensure the best possible educational experience for your children. Thank you for your 

patience and understanding as we await the official report.   

Kind regards, 

Miss Jones 

Nurture, Inspire, Achieve! 

Stars of the week! 

Date: 01.03.2024  

For: Passion for Maths 

Well done to: Blake, Annabelle, Lily, Sarth, 
Anna, Giavanna, Thomas and Arthur.  

Stars of the week! 

Date: 08.03.2024  

For: Remarkable Reading 

Well done to: Annabelle, Caitlin, Ruby, Dan, Dexter, 
Katie, Alana, Archie, Edward, Aria, Skylar, Ademide and 
Charlotte. 



Easter Service 

We will be celebrating Easter with our 

Easter service on Thursday 21st March 

at 9:30am at St.  

Peter’s Church, Wootton Wawen. All 

families and friends are invited to join us 

for this event. Our Chestnut class (Years 

3 and 4) will be leading the service with 

the wonderful Mrs Khawaja. We look 

forward to seeing you there! 

Willow Class Assembly 

On Friday 15th March, Willow class will be performing their class assem-

bly. We invite parents of Willow Class in to watch the fabulous perfor-

mance at 9:20am and know you are in for a real treat! The children have 

been working hard this week to learn their lines and get ready to per-

form The Tiger Child to you. We can’t wait! Thank you to the parents for 

supporting with the provision of costumes.  

Parents’ Evening 

Parents’ evenings were moved from last week 

to after Easter. We have re-arranged the ap-

pointments for Wednesday 10th April 2024. 

Please let us know if you have not secured 

your appointment date.  

We really value parent attendance at these 

meetings to ensure you are aware of your 

child’s progress and attainment.  

Attendance Corner 

Our school target for attendance is 96%. We are currently re-

viewing children’s attendance. Any children below 90% at-

tendance will be contacted by Miss Jones over the next two 

weeks. As a school, one of our main aims it to nurture and of-

fer support for children. Please do get in contact with us if you 

require further support with your child’s attendance.  

Chestnut class were attendance winners this week! 

Uniform and dress code 

We have noticed some slight 
‘embellishments’ to the expected 
school uniform. Lanyards, large 
bows, large scrunchies or large 
hairclips are not permitted. We 

uphold our school rules of 
’SMART’  and would appreciate 

parental support with this.  

Please refresh your memory with 
regards to our School uniform by 

visiting our website: 

 

https://
woottonwawenprima-

ryschool.co.uk/about-us/school-
uniform 



Wonderful World 

Book Day! 

We had a wonderful World Book Day full of fun on  

Thursday; the children dressed up as their favourite  

book characters—with fiction and non-fiction alike! The  

children enjoyed chatting about their favourite books and completed  

lots of book based activities. There was a real buzz of excitement for books right from the mo-

ment the gates opened until they were closed in the afternoon. We finished the day with a 

World Book Day assembly, celebrating those that had taken part in our Reading Challenges. 

All children who got involved received certificates—thank you very much for supporting your 

children in engaging with these fabulous competitions; they can help to ignite excitement 

and enthusiasm for reading. The Library Leaders came up with the ideas of Extreme Reading 

and Reading Challenge and spent the afternoon looking through photographs and lists of lit-

erature that had been read by all those who took part.  

The winners received their prize of hot chocolate and cake this afternoon with the marvellous 

Library Leaders themselves (supported, of course, by Miss Jones and Mrs Ellard).  



Congratulations! 

Congratulations to the win-

ners of our Extreme Reading 

competition and Reading 

Challenge—Katie, Bethany, 

Ned, Dan, Nyla, Cora, Fred-

die, Rosa, Aria and Parker.  

 

Keep your eyes peeled for 

more reading challenges 

coming in the Summer term! 



15.03.2024 Willow Class assembly— 9:20am 

18.03.2024 Class Photos 

21.03.2024 Easter Service at St Peter’s Church 9:30am 

22.03.24 Celebration assembly—2:40pm— Everyone invited 

 End of term 

25th March—5th April 2024 Easter holidays 

08.04.2024 Children back to school (Summer Term) 

10.04.2024 Parents’ Evening 

06.05.2024 Bank Holiday Monday—School closed 

13.05.2024 Year 6 SATs start  

24.05.2024 Celebration Assembly – 2:40pm—Everyone invited  

27th—31st May 2024 Half-term 

03.06.2024 Teacher Training Day—no children in 

04.06.2024 Children back to school 

 Year 4 Multiplication Check 

10.06.2024 Year 1 Phonics Screening Check 

12.06.2024 Whole-School Thrive Day—more information coming soon! 

28.06.2024 Oak Class Assembly—2:40pm— Parents and Carers invited 

04.07.2024 Sports Day 

05.07.2024 Back-up Sports Day 

10.07.2024 Secondary School inductions for Alcester Academy & Studley High 

11.07.2024 Sycamore end of Year play 

17.07.2024 Celebration assembly—last of the year—2:40pm 

Dates for your diary 


